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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – SEPTEMBER 27, 2011 
 

SUPERIOR COURT WARNS OF IMPOSTER POSING AS COURT EMPLOYEE 
 

Please be advised that there may be an individual or individuals calling members of the public 
who are identifying themselves as representatives of the Sunnyvale Court.  The individual then 
requests either personal or financial information or payment stating that the information is 
required as part of their court case.  Do not provide any personal or financial information to 
anyone who contacts you by phone claiming that they work for the Court.   
 
Court employees will never demand personal or financial information from you by phone.  If you 
receive a call from someone claiming to be calling from the Court, ask for the person’s name, 
their phone number, and the case number that they are calling about.  You may contact the Court 
at (408) 882-2700 to report any suspicious concerns, and we will ask you to provide as much 
information as possible about the situation. 
 


